DIVISION OF ADULT INSTITUTIONS Central California Women's Facility P.O. Box 1501 23370 Road 22 Chowchilla, CA 93610-1501 (559) 665-5531



November 17, 2010

Adam See Asian Pacific State Employees Association

Dear Mr. See:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your organization for your participation in the Central California Women's Facility's (CCWF) Family Night and Twenty Year Anniversary. The financial contribution that made the Lion Dance possible was an integral part of the success of the event and provided a beneficial cultural demonstration to the CCWF Staff and their families. Again thank you for the generous contribution to this event. Community involvement, as you have shown, aids greatly in the quality of service our institution is able to provide.

Sincerely,

Enterior CDWA)
J. CAVAZOS

Warden (A)